
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: ALL PREQUALIFIED CONTRACTORS 

FROM: Jim Johnson 
Division of Construction 

DATE: April 6, 2018 

SUBJECT: 2018 Payment Schedule 

The 2018 KYTC Construction Payment schedule has been revised due to a major upgrade in the 
Finance Cabinet’s accounting software and the end of the fiscal year.  The June 15, 2018 cutoff 
date for progress payments has been extended to June 20, 2018.  Also, the June 30, 2018 
payment date has been removed from the schedule.  

If you have any questions, please contact us at (502) 564-4780. 

JJ 




